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            CLUB MEETING OF JUNE 6, 2016 
 

A total of 15 members, plus our speaker, attended the meeting this past Monday. Lunch consisted of Home 
Made Noodles in a Bolognese Meat Sauce.  We also had a salad and bread. Our birthday dessert was Lemon 
Cupcakes. 
 
Reverend Ray led the prayer and Boyd picked four songs for this week. Hey, Look us Over, America the 
Beautiful, Viva la Compagnie and Happy Birthday. 
 
President Pat reminded us of the date for the Bull Frog game was Friday, July 15th. The Brat Barn Fund Raiser 
will be held on Friday, July 22nd.  The date for the " Sconniewood Youth Film Festival " will be Sunday, October 
2, 2016. The next Board meeting will be July 11th. 
 
Four members, Anne, Joe, Wyatt, and Doug, contributed Happy Dollars.  
 
The picnic last week for the Nicolet Third Graders at the New Zoo was a success. Over 80 kids, plus staff and 
Kiwanians enjoyed both lunch and the Zoo tour. 
 
Our speaker this week was April Pingel, Marketing and Events Manager, The Einstein Project. This nonprofit 
was founded in 1991 and provides science and engineering units to give students a quality, interactive, hands- 
on education. These engineering units are inquiry-based and provided for4K-8th grade students.  They ship an 
average of 2,500 units annually to students in 141 Wisconsin schools. The school districts have made these 
units a part of the student’s required curriculum. The Einstein project provides the materials which allow the 
students to create a solution to either a science or engineering problem. 
 
Our speaker next week is Paul Zeller, Brown County Treasurer. 
 
by Bob Rowan 

 
 



 

 

 

 


